
 

 

       Member info no. 2 

 

First round of negotiations – employers do not submit an offer! 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

the first round of collective bargaining negotiations for employees in the 
financial sector took place on February 26, 2025. Despite the excellent 
economic situation in the sector, the employer representatives tried to play 
down the successes. 

 

First offer?  

Our demands for fair pension fund regulations for women and a free last 
working day of the year were rejected after intensive discussions. Instead of 
acknowledging what the employees do every day with a strong initial offer, 
they decided not to make an offer.  

But we won't let up! We have once again made our demand for a 4% linear 
increase clear and our further demands for the collective aggrement 
regulations remain on the table. Now it's time to stick together and put 
pressure on! 

We'll keep you updated - together for a strong finish! 

 
BE MORE POWERFUL! 

 

Become a member of your union now! 
 

The next collective bargaining negotiations will take place on March 11, 2025. 

 

 

http://www.gpa.at/mitgliedwerden

